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           1 February 2022 

 

Meeting Called to order by President Daniel Kolinoski 1 February  2022 @ 7:32 pm 

(Pledge of allegiance recited) 

 

Guest/Perspective New Members:   

 

Secretary Report: Accepted as published: 

 

Treasure Report:  Jan 2022 Treasure Report presented by David.    

Treasurer’s Report:  BANK PETTY CASH 

Balance Forward $4,749.86 $60.00 

Total Income              $595.00 $0.00 

Total Expense  $215.79 $0.00 

Ending Balance (Dec,) $5,129.07 $60.00 

 

Tournament Report:  Dave presented the Januart 2022 tournament results:  

 

Choke Canyon: 15 participants (2guests), 18 fish, total weight 42.86 

 

Open Division:     Ladies Division: 

1st Clinton Kosub         4 Fish,   9.71 lbs None 

2nd Daniel Kolinoski         4 Fish,   7.49 lbs  

3rd John Dikes         2 Fish,   7.22 lbs  

 

Big Bass: 

John Dikes       4.57 lbs 

 

Heavy Team:     Couples Division: 

John Dikes         2 Fish,   7.22 lbs None 

Ken Schmoekel           2 Fish,   6.17 lbs  

Total Weight         4 Fish   13.39 lbs  

 

Junior Boys Division:     Junior Girls Division:  

None 

       None 

Congratulations to the winner!!! 

 

Next tournament: 19 & 20 Feb 2022, Choke Canyon,  Weigh in Location: Callaham   

Weigh Time: Saturday  4pm & Sunday 2pm  - 5 Fish limit.  



 

 

TABC- Meeting cancelled for this month 

METRO:  Meeting cancelled for this month 

 

Old Business: 
 

-   Life Time members have been paying their dues and it is being donated to the club of $60.00  

each. 

- REMINDER: $60.00 dues are due by the Feb. meeting. 

 
New Business: 

- Projected budget was presented by David and was attached for review with the last newsletter, 

but was not voted on due to an excel spreadsheet error. It will be voted on at the March meeting. 
- Dave Teplicek is gathering old club information from Debi Cole for the historian project, which 

- he took over. 

- We wish everyone from the club that has been ill, get well wishes!!!  

 
- Annual Audit:  volunteered to audit the 2021 books as required by the Bylaws. . Pat and Ken 

Schmoekel  audited the books for 2021 and everything was on the money. 

 
- 2022 Tournament Committee met and the lakes were determined for 2022. These are attached,. 

Name  

Clinton Kosub  

Brian Hunter  

Kris Hunter  

Aubrey Freeman, Sr.  

John Dikes  

  

 Big thanks to Kris Hunter for gathering information on all the holidays for 2022 and also 

getting all the information on the major money circuit tournaments for the committee. 

 

Announcements:  We will be having our club picnic on August 20th after our tournament at 

the Ft. Sam Pavillion after 12:00. Brian has volunteered to BBQ and I and Pat Schmoekel, will 

be organizing the food.(everyone will be asked to bring a dish)  So, more to come!! 

 
John Miller is still interested in fishing this year. He is needing a partner, give him a call 

(210) 680-2202. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:16 pm 

Paula Lawson 

UCBC Secretary 

 

 



 


